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How to Get the Financing for Your New Small Business
Sharon L. Fullen 2006 This new book will provide you
with a road map to securing the financing. The book goes
into traditional financing methods and assists the
reader in setting up proper financial statements and a
proper business plan. It details the differences between
debt and equity financing and how and why to use each.
Valuation techniques are explained for determining what
your business is truly worth. However, the book's real
strength is in explaining alternative and creative
methods of financing, such as SBA financing, investor
angels, IPOs, limited public offerings and venture
capital. Essential resources for finding the detailed
information you need are included throughout. Atlantic
Publishing is a small, independent publishing company
based in Ocala, Florida. Founded over twenty years ago
in the company president's garage, Atlantic Publishing
has grown to become a renowned resource for non-fiction
books. Today, over 450 titles are in print covering
subjects such as small business, healthy living,
management, finance, careers, and real estate. Atlantic
Publishing prides itself on producing award winning,
high-quality manuals that give readers up-to-date,
pertinent information, real-world examples, and case
studies with expert advice. Every book has resources,
contact information, and web sites of the products or
companies discussed.
Strategic Management in Emerging Markets Krassimir
Todorov 2018-12-10 This textbook focuses on strategic
management in emerging market contexts. It delineates
the border between business level strategy and corporate
strategy to better align business level and corporate
level strategy.
Project Management in Logistics and Supply Chain
Management Dirk H. Hartel 2022-03-28 This practiceoriented guide comprehensively describes the basics of
planning and implementing project management in
logistics and supply chain management. It also presents
a range of methods and tools for assessing project risks
and monitoring projects. Containing ten detailed and
practical examples involving Germany-based global
players like Porsche, Würth, Continental and SME, the
book shares valuable and well-founded insights into
systematic project management. As such, it is chiefly
intended for career starters, career changers and
students in the field of logistics and supply chain
management.
Strategic Marketing Management in Asia Syed Saad
Andaleeb 2016-12-22 With a view to continue the current
growth momentum, excel in all phases of business, and
create future leadership in Asia and across the globe,
there is a felt need to develop a deep understanding of
the Asian business environment, and how to create
effective marketing strategies that will help growing
their businesses.
Strategic Planning for Distributors Thomas O'Connor 2010
Harvard Business School Core Collection 1995 Baker
Library 1995
The Academy of Management Review Academy of Management
1992
IEEE International Engineering Management Conference
1996
Strategic Planning Kit For Dummies Erica Olsen
2011-10-07 Think and act strategically every time In
today's business environment, strategic planning
stresses theimportance of making decisions that will
ensure an organization'sability to successfully respond
to changes in the environment andplan for sustainable
viability. Providing practical, field-testedtechniques
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and a complete 6-phase plan, Strategic Planning KitFor
Dummies shows you how to make strategy a habit for
allorganizations, no matter the size, type, or
resourceconstraints. Strategic Planning Kit For Dummies
is for companies ofall types and sizes looking to build
and sustain a competitiveedge, set up an ongoing process
for market assessment and trendanalysis, and develop a
vision for future growth. This revisededition includes:
new and updated content on planning for both theshort
and the long-term; crucial information on
successionplanning; help preparing for the unexpected
using scenario planningand agile strategy; strategies
for implementing change andintegrating strategic plans
successfully by involving all staffmembers; and more.
The supplementary CD lays out a comprehensive, 6phase,step-by-step program, complete with downloadable
spreadsheets,charts, checklists, video links, and more
Provides value for any business or entrepreneur looking
toimprove efficiency, focus, and competitive edge
Includes practical, field-tested techniques Strategic
Planning Kit For Dummies gives today's businessowners
and upper-level management the tools and information
theyneed to think and act strategically in order to more
effectivelyweather current economic storms while
planning for futuregrowth.
BASICS OF DISTRIBUTION MANAGEMENT SATISH K. KAPOOR
2003-01-01 Physical Distribution is a distinct but
integral part of business logistics, involving all those
activities relating to the physical movement of goods
from the factory to the consumer. Recently, the concept
has been expanded to supply chain management which
enables better customer relationship with smooth supply
of goods. This introductory text is focused on the
essential concepts, tools and strategies that comprise
Distribution Management. It emphasizes the idea that
distribution management is an effective marketing
strategy and a potent competitive tool. Defining the
concept of physical distribution in the initial chapter,
the book then describes in detail the objectives,
functions and components of all the activity centres of
physical distribution in the Indian context, from a
systems approach. An exclusive chapter is devoted to
transportation functions, highlighting the features of
interstate movement of goods and the legal procedures
related to them. Sufficient coverage is also given to
related topics such as distribution control, performance
evaluation and organization of physical distribution,
besides the 'trade-off' concept. The book, with its wide
coverage of topics, should prove to be of immense value
to undergraduate students in Business Administration and
Business Management.
The International Marketing of Travel and Tourism
François Vellas 2016-01-07 Tourism marketing has long
been considered as a branch of traditional marketing.
However, in recent years, tourism marketing has gone
through fundamental changes: the pursuit of global
strategies based on strategic alliances, the breakdown
of commercial borders and advances in new technology
have all facilitated the commercialisation of tourism
products. This book sets out to examine the changes
shaping the international marketing of tourism and
travel. The book begins in defining the role of
international marketing in tourism and describes the
strategic marketing process, from analysis and strategy
formulation to implementation techniques. It provides
the marketing theory for the rest of the text. Part two
focuses on specific issues that are currently
influencing tourism marketing. As such, it explains how
technology is affecting the way tourism firms operate,
the impact and influence of environmental awareness,
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human resource strategy and service quality on tourism
marketing. Finally, it presents the strategic responses
of each of the sub-sectors - hospitality, air transport,
tour operation, travel agency and the tourism
destination - to the pressures of the changing tourism
industry. The International Marketing of Travel and
Tourism is aimed at final year undergraduate and
postgraduate students of tourism providing a strategic
approach to marketing within this growing sector.
Social Media Strategy Keith A. Quesenberry 2020-09 "This
book is a blueprint for the practice of marketing
communications, advertising, and public relations in a
digital world where the consumer has taken control"-Across the Board 1993
Books in Print Supplement 1994
Inventing the Future Stan A. Hannah 1999 Presents a
blueprint that will guide us in the re-visioning of
library and information services.
Small Business Vishal K. Gupta 2021 "Teaching small
business management courses is exciting, but it can also
be quite challenging. Some students take courses in
small business management because they want to start and
run their own firm someday. For other students, the idea
of having their own business is appealing, even though
they know they prefer to have a regular job after they
graduate. Yet other students may find themselves in a
small business management course when looking for an
interesting elective to take. Most college students have
very little experience actually managing a business.
Some students, however, have grown up in a small
business where they saw one or both parents (and
sometimes, grandparents) work hard in the business. In
other words, there are few similarities in how much
students know and care about small firms. My goal in
writing this text is to encourage student learning and
engagement with small business, regardless of
differences in students' motivations and reasons for
signing up for this course"-Theoretical Perspectives of Strategic Followership David
Baniyelme Zoogah 2018-10-25 The concept of followership,
like leadership, is not new to the extent that it has
been around since the beginning of creation. It is so
pervasive in human interactions that attempts to study
it are often met with ridicule. In the organization
literature, followership, a complementary role to
leadership, was often ignored until recently when
scholars observed that followers have as much a role to
play in the leader-follower relationship. Theoretical
Perspectives of Strategic Followership focuses on one
type of followership – strategic – which is an emergent
phenomenon. Similar to leadership, followership has been
defined as a role, process, and capacity. Indeed, others
consider it as socially constructed. In addition to the
definitions, the relatively sparse literature has
identified antecedents, outcomes, and moderators of
followership. The book combines both the macro
(strategic management) and micro (psychological)
foundations of strategic followership to encourage
research not only among strategic management scholars
but also those in the micro fields of organizational
behaviour, human resources management, and industrial
psychology.
International Strategy of Emerging Market Firms Andrei
Panibratov 2017-03-16 Emerging economies are expected to
be in the driver's seat of the global economy in the
medium and long term. Large multinational corporations
will account for much of this activity. In this
textbook, Andrei Panibratov explains how emerging market
firms accumulate and exploit market knowledge to develop
competitive advantages whilst operating globally.
Chapters dedicated to the key emerging economies Brazil, Russia, India and China (BRIC) - are enhanced by
detailed case studies of large firms’ activities. The
book is divided into four parts, focusing on the
following: An outline of the relevant terminology and
the context of the international strategy of emerging
market firms, providing an introductory foundation for
the whole book. A guide to the evolution of perspectives
regarding international strategy, designed to illustrate
the changes and trends in the recent academic research
on internationalization. A country-by-country
illustration of the internationalization of BRIC
economies and firms, providing an overall picture of
each country’s global integration, outward investments,
and strategies. The concepts and practices behind the
strategies employed by different firms. Written by an
established international business scholar, this book is
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essential reading for students of international strategy
who wish to understand the importance of the emerging
economies.
Leading with Strategic Thinking Aaron K. Olson
2015-03-25 Be a more effective leader with strategic
thinking Leading with Strategic Thinking reveals what
effectiveleaders do differently. Eschewing the one-sizefits-all leadershipmodel, this helpful guide outlines
four general leadership typesand demonstrates how each
type achieves success – whetherthrough personal vision,
structured process, collaboration, or byempowering
others. The authors identify the actions and skills
thatdistinguish strategic leadership, drawn from
interviews and focusgroups with over three hundred
leaders from around the world.Examples and case studies
illustrate these concepts in action, andthe provided
reference materials steer readers toward more
advancedinformation on this important topic. The
disruptive forces of technology and globalization raise
newchallenges for leaders. This book is a manual that
will helpexecutives and aspiring leaders harness these
forces and addressthe two central questions of strategic
leadership: How do the best leaders develop their
strategy? How do effective leaders drive strategic
change? Becoming a strategic leader isn’t about
mimicking an icon.The most effective leaders seize
opportunity in a way thatconsciously integrates
environmental requirements, stakeholderexpectations, and
personal ability. Leading with StrategicThinking shows
what these leaders do, and gives anyone thetools to be a
more strategic leader.
Pemasaran Pariwisata Internasional Francois Vellas
Pariwisata yang pada dasarnya ada “people to people
business merupakan industri jasa yang padat karya. Oleh
karena itu, masalah sumber daya manusia sangat
menentukan suksesnya sebuah industri pariwisata. Di
samping usaha perhotelan, buku ini juga membahas
pemasaran strategis biro perjalanan dan agen perjalanan
dalam hubungan globalisasi dan implikasi dari
perkembangan teknologi informasi, sistem distribusi
global, dan sistem pemesanan langsung dengan komputer.
Biro perjalanan dan agen perjalanan yang pada dasarnya
adalah jasa perantara, akan sangat terpengaruh
eksistensinya. Untuk itu, kemampuan untuk mengadakan
antisipasi dan penyesuaian sebagai bagian dari langkah
pemasaran pariwisata internasional yang strategis, akan
menentukan peran biro perjalanan dan agen perjalanan di
masa mendatang.
EBOOK: Principles and Practice of Marketing, 9e David
Jobber 2019-08-01 EBOOK: Principles and Practice of
Marketing, 9e
Business Horizons 1998
Strategic Management for the Hospitality and Tourism
Industry Vincent Sabourin 2021-12-29 This vital volume
clearly explains cutting-edge theories and views on
strategic management in applied management fundamentals
in the hospitality and tourism industry. The author
discusses the latest in strategic thinking and provides
information on implementing models within specific
contexts, such as culture and profit and nonprofit
organizations. He also looks at the political, economic,
social, and technological changes that significantly
affect tourism and hospitality. The volume is
distinguished by its thoughtful analysis and review of
related hospitality case studies and the management
approaches employed and sheds light on ever-the emerging
management and operation issues in the tourism and
hospitality sector. The book employs an abundance of
case studies that illustrate the concepts and models
discussed, with examples from such heavyweights in the
industry as Disney and Euro Disney, Aer Lingus, British
Airways, Four Seasons, Holiday Inn, Marriot, Sofitel,
Starwood Hotels, and more. Key features of the book
include: Cutting-edge approach: Applies advanced and
recent strategic management views to the tourism and
hospitality field. Critical treatment: Provides critical
discussions about whether and how strategic
models/theories can be applied in the hospitality and
tourism field. Sensitive to specific contexts: As the
tourism and hospitality industry has become one of the
largest industries worldwide, discusses how strategic
management concepts can be applied in different cultures
and profit and nonprofit tourism organizations.
Extensive case studies: Provides supporting case studies
related to the strategy content, context, and process
from international industries such as Aer Lingus, Accor,
Marriott and Ryanair. Organization of the book: Each of
2/4

Downloaded from www.tilhenger.no on August 12, 2022 by
guest

the chapters within the case study sections employs a
thorough pedagogic structure consisting of a concise
introduction, examples and case analysis, discussion
points, exercises, and further reading. This book is
designed to provoke thought and debate about strategic
management and myriad other issues. It will be valuable
for students, academics, universities offering
hospitality and tourism, and hospitality and tourism
professionals.
Developing Strategic Business Models and Competitive
Advantage in the Digital Sector Daidj, Nabyla 2014-09-30
Rapid technological advancements have the ability to
positively or negatively impact corporate growth and
success. Professional leaders and decision makers must
consider such advancements when designing and
implementing new policies in preparation for the
sustainable future of the business environment.
Developing Strategic Business Models and Competitive
Advantage in the Digital Sector focuses on the
application of preemptive planning in the media and
entertainment industries to combat an increasingly
uncertain future of innovation and competition. With
research-based examples and analysis, this book is an
essential reference source for academicians,
researchers, and professionals interested in learning
more about the impact of technology on industry success,
including the changes and challenges created by the
Internet and electronic media.
Disruption Jean-Marie Dru 1996-10-21 Suggests ways to
break down creative barriers and develop new competitive
strategies and marketing plans
Library Journal 1992
Harvard Business School Core Collection Baker Library
1999
Lubricant Marketing, Selling, and Key Account Management
R. David Whitby 2022-09-21 The global lubricants market
exceeds $110 billion, with strong future-estimated
annual growth projections. While much has been written
about the technical aspects of lubricant development,
Lubricant Marketing, Selling, and Key Account Management
fills a need for a comprehensive guide on the important
commercial aspects of the business, offering unique and
valuable insights from a veteran of the industry. It
answers questions and offers insights on how to
effectively market and sell all types of lubricants,
including automotive, industrial, mining, marine,
agricultural and aerospace, among others. Covers how and
why people and companies buy lubricants. Instructs
readers how to research and analyze markets and use the
results to plan marketing and sales campaigns and
activities. Details how to identify specific target
market segments and sell to key lubricant accounts.
Discusses how to forecast future demand for lubricants
in all types of global markets. This practical book is
written for technical and non-technical readers involved
in the sale and management of lubricant products and
offers hands-on guidance for how to successfully
navigate and grow your profitability in this vitally
important product sector.
Creating Strategic Leverage Milind M. Lele 1992-04-16
Not only examines how to analyze industry structure and
how todetermine your company's competitive position
within it, but alsodetails how to use such analysis in
order to gain the competitiveedge by anticipating or
changing the rules of the game--evenchanging the game
itself. Provides clear, concise solutions to somemajor
problems such as how to describe and communicate a
strategyand how to determine what's feasible and what's
not, depending onyour company's position. Packed with
case studies from suchindustries as AT&T, Federal
Express, United Airlines and more.
Saudi Arabia Telecom Laws and Regulations Handbook Strategic Information, Laws and Regulations IBP, Inc.
2008-03-03 2011 Updated Reprint. Updated Annually. Saudi
Arabia Telecom Laws and Regulations Handbook
Creating Organizational Advantage Colin Egan 2012-05-23
Creating Organizational Advantage presents a critical
appraisal of fashions and fads in management theory. It
exposes the strategic weaknesses of change programmes
such as Total Quality Management and Business Process
Re-Engineering and explains why so many companies fail
to become 'market-led' or 'customer-focused'. An
examination of global competitive forces and the
internationalization pressures faced by companies
provides insight into key strategic challenges as we
approach the 21st century. Creating Organizational
Advantage analyses: how globalization is forcing
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organizations to address their 'strategic sloppiness',
why companies seek 'panacea' solutions to basic business
problems, the strategic dimensions of organizational
change programmes, the role of joint ventures and
strategic alliances in compensating for shortfalls in
core competencies. These key themes are integrated
within a framework which proposes balanced solutions for
organizational survival and strategic prosperity. Many
of the ideas for the book came from the author's
research consultancy and executive development
experience with international organizations, including:
Bass Taverns, British Steel, BT, Burmah Castrol, Cadbury
Schweppes, CAMAS, Coopers & Lybrand, Coral, ECC, GPT,
Grace Dearborn, Hitachi, Kodak, KPMG, Lucas Aerospace,
Northern Telecom, Philips, Raychem, Reed Elsevier,
Rolls-Royce plc, Shell Chemicals, Siemens-Nixdorf.
Human Capital and Global Business Strategy Howard Thomas
2013-11-07 Human capital - the performance and the
potential of people in an organisation - has become an
increasingly urgent issue for business leaders. Dramatic
demographic shifts, the globalisation of organisations,
increasing business complexity, and generational
differences are causing many organisations to place a
more deliberate focus on human capital as a key element
in strategic planning and execution. This book helps
business leaders determine how to address human capital
as part of their business strategy, to drive value and
realise the potential of the organisation. Topics are
presented clearly, allowing readers to quickly grasp and
apply key concepts and ideas. The authors share both
their academic research and practical experience from
around the world, providing first-hand case studies and
examples to help bring theoretical topics to life. With
a strong practitioner focus, this book will provide
business leaders and HR professionals with new insights
into how to improve business performance through a
unique, strategic approach to human capital.
Traffic Management 1992-07
IR/HR Quarterly Briefing 1993
Management of Organizational Change K Harigopal
2006-04-05 Organizational Change is a complex yet
essential process for growth and development in
business. The second edition of this insightful book
examines the nature of this critical process in the
light of the rapid changes in the business environment
and intense global competition. The author revisits
fundamental concepts, as well as presents new ideas,
activities, and processes associated with how to plan,
implement and manage effective transformational change.
The book highlights: - The nature and process of
transformational change and the paradigms basic to the
change process - The basic concepts and strategic
leverages of change - The need for and ways of aligning
current tasks, systems, processes, and culture with
organizational goals - The support systems required for
change and the need to develop and maintain these
systems - Ways of tuning organizations for change Managing change through people by optimizing individual
and group efforts Supported by numerous case studies and
written in a lucid and reader-friendly style, this book
will be a definitive guide for students, scholars, and
practitioners.
Portfolio Management Shan Rajegopal 2012-11-28 In
Portfolio Management , Shan Rajegopal, a leading
authority on innovation and project portfolio
management, provides an integrated project portfolio
management framework which links innovation, investment
and implementation. A successful tried and tested
method, this blueprint will be a hands-on guide for
business executives.
Discount Business Strategy Michael Moesgaard Andersen
2009-08-28 What people are saying about Discount
Business Strategy: "Michael Andersen and Flemming
Poulfelt provide a provocative discussion of the rapidly
growing role of discounters across numerous industries:
how they operate; how they create uniqueness; and how
they can destroy value for incumbents. Understanding the
specific moves and tools that the authors analyze will
be valuable for attackers and incumbents alike." —Adrian
J. Slywotzky, Director, Mercer Management Consulting USA
"This book is very timely, dealing with today's most
critical strategic issue: how to provide more value to
the consumer through aggressive discounting. Those
players in manufacturing and distribution who master
this will be the winners; many established firms will
fall by the wayside. A similar set of issues are facing
many nations today - Europe vs. Asia!" —Peter Lorange,
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President, IMD, Switzerland "Andersen and Poulfelt have
researched one of the most important themes in today's
business world - how fundamentally new business models
have wiped out establishments not with new products or
technologies, but by creating new rules for conventional
industries. Read this book and learn how to recognize
the disruption of your industry before it is too late!"
—Sigurd Liljenfeldt, Senior Partner, Monitor Group,
France "This book asks if a firm can have its cake and
eat it too - that is, maintain high quality at low
prices. My favourite example and shopping place is big
box Costco. Ikea is another. A must read for a broad
audience concerned about corporate survival!" —Professor
Larry E. Greiner, Marshall School of Business,
University of Southern California, USA The aspiration to
adopt the right strategy still prevails over the
business world. But is there a single 'best' strategy
for a company? Can an organization create sustainable
competitive advantage from an 'off-the-peg' strategy?
And are most companies likely to craft a strategy that
genuinely creates uncontested market space and makes the
competition irrelevant? The answer to all these
questions is probably 'No'. And the rising tide of
companies like Dell, CostCo, Skype and Linux means that
asking them at all may soon be futile. While strategists
have foundered in old paradigms, a new breed of
competitors has emerged. Value destroyers. Old-style
thinking understood value destruction when it was
confined to an industry and driven by a new product or
technology. But what are the implications when the
destruction stems from a new way of thinking - from a
strategy that simultaneously creates value? The
implications are enormous. Every company in every
industry is potentially at risk. This risk - or
opportunity - is precisely the reason for this book and
its focus on exploring why and how some companies have
bridged the gap between differentiator and cost leader
strategies to emerge as winners in hypercompetitive
markets, and what this entails in terms of value
destruction and creation. Discounting organizations are
here to stay - are you?
Shareholder-Value im Lebenszyklus 2013-07-02 Der Autor
zeigt, daß in Abhängigkeit des Reifegrads
unterschiedliche Ansatzpunkte für das Management
existieren, den Shareholder-Value zu steigern. Er gibt
Handlungsempfehlungen für eine marktwertorientierte
Unternehmenssteuerung im Lebenszyklus.
Ebook: Crafting and Executing Strategy Alex Janes
2017-02-16 This new edition of Craftingand Executing
Strategy continues to provide a valuable resource
forEuropean readers while embracing new and updated core
concepts and key theoriesin strategy. Throughout the
text you will find a range of examples thatillustrate
how strategy works in the real world and encourage the
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practicalapplication of learning. Complementing the
chapters is a section of new casesproviding in-depth
analysis of the challenges of strategic management at
arange of companies. This edition includes: • A new 6Ds
framework, allowing readers to structure theirapproach
to strategic management around the fundamental elements
of thestrategy process (Diagnosis, Direction, Decisions
and Delivery) and the contextwithin which that process
is managed (Dynamism and Disorder). • Opening cases that
begin each chapter and feature real-lifebusiness
scenarios from companies such as Tinder, Ikea and
Victorinox,introducing strategic concepts and theories.
• Illustration Capsules, which have been updated to
illustratecontemporary business concerns and demonstrate
how companies have reactedstrategically, increasing
understanding of successful strategies.
Companiesfeatured include Burberry, TOMS, Aldi, Novo
Nordisk and more. • Key Debates that stimulate classroom
discussion and encouragecritical analysis. • Emerging
Themes that present contemporary strategicopportunities
and issues such as ripple intelligence and technology
and neworganizational structures. • A Different View
encouraging readers to appreciate differingviewpoints on
strategic concepts and theories. • End of chapter cases
that capture each chapter’s main theoriesthrough
engaging cases on companies such as Adidas and Nike,
Lego and Uber. • New recommended reading at the end of
each chapter which help tofurther knowledge, including
classic texts and advanced reading, and authornotes
providing context Connect is McGraw-Hill Education’s
learning and teachingenvironment that improves student
performance and outcomes while promotingengagement and
comprehension of content. New for this edition are
interview-style videos, featuring authorAlex Janes in
discussion with business leaders, exploring how
organizationalstrategy has developed within companies as
diverse as Jeep, Levi Strauss, NovoNordisk and a
prestigious oil and gas company. The videos are provided
infull-length or in segments, with questions aimed at
encouraging classroomdiscussion or self-testing. This
new edition is available with SmartBook, McGrawHillEducation’s adaptive, digital tool that tests
students’ knowledge of key conceptsand pinpoints the
topics on which they need to focus study time. Crafting
and Executing Strategy is also available with both
TheBusiness Strategy Game and GLO-BUS – the
world’sleading business strategy simulations.
Judo Strategy David B. Yoffie 2002-12 Judo, often
translated as "the way of gentleness, " is a century-old
martial art that employs quickness and agility to help
devotees overcome adversaries who seem to be more
powerful. The authors turn these principles around for a
corporate audience, showing how they can also be used to
help companies battle bigger and stronger competitors.
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